January 19, 1939.

Miss Hazel Lee Simmons, Cordley School, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Miss Simmons:

This will introduce to you Mr. Miller Cameron, a freshman at the University from Wichita, Kansas, who is a member of our freshman basketball squad.

Mr. Cameron will be glad to help you out with the supervision of your boys are interested in basketball. I am sure you will find him very cooperative and eager to instruct the younger boys in the game. He is well grounded in the fundamentals of the game himself, and we are very happy to send him to you in response to your appeal.

With best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.